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Network Notification 
____________________________________________________ 
 
Date: November 7, 2014     Number:   OH-P-2014-27  
          
To:  Ohio Providers 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject: UPDATE – ICD-10 Training Needs and Provider Checklist 
 

 

Preparations for the implementation of ICD-10 on October 1, 2015 are again 
underway. You may recall that earlier this year, the United States Congress delayed 
implementation by one year. 



 
CareSource encourages all providers to continue progress toward ICD-10 compliance. 
More information is available at www.cms.gov/ICD10. 
 
The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) has also released a new Transition 
Information for Providers & Staff (TIPS) sheet entitled Claims Compliance Date. You 
can view it on the ODM ICD-10 website. Click on “ICD-10 TIPS (Billing Guidance) on 
the right navigation menu. 
 
Additional resources are available on the Ohio provider ICD-10 Resource Center 
website. Questions? Visit the Ohio provider website or call Provider Services at 1-800-
488-0134. 
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